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FOUNDED IN 1945
NBA ANNOUNCES
Professional Development Conference

May 1-3, 2014
Embassy Suites Cleveland-Rockside
Cleveland, Ohio
This spring’s Professional Development Conference will take place over three days and will feature a number of different learning opportunities at all experience levels.
Prior to the conference a special one-day workshop session on Unified English Braille (UEB) will be offered for an additional registration fee. Unique to this conference will be the Braille Boot Camp; a sequential five-workshop course designed for parents, teachers and those new to learning braille.
The presenters are all nationally recognized experts in their respective disciplines.  A detailed schedule and description of available workshops can all be viewed online at the registration site found here:   2014 Spring Professional Development Conference Registration
Call the National Office at the number below or check www.nationalbraille.org for

updates of the schedule and registration details.
The National Braille Association is a sponsor of the Braille Authority of North America.
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More information: Chris Clemens


NBA Operations Manager
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585-427-8260
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